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Some key dates for your 
diary!  

SPRING 2018 

March 
Thurs 1 World Book Day 
Thurs 1 March Girls County 
Football Tournament 
W/b Mon 5 Families Week 
School Dinners 
Mon 5 Basketball Tournament 
Tues 6 Cycling Safety Y6  
Mon 12 to Wed 14 Cl. 3 
Residential to Holt Hall 
Wed 21 Parents’ Evening 
4.30PM to 7PM 
Thurs 22 Parents’ Evening  
3.30PM to 6PM 
Tues 27 Egg Drop Challenge 
Wed 28 Last day of Term 
Wed 28 Easter Service in All 
Saints Church 1.30PM 
Thurs 29 Easter School Holidays 
April  
School re-opens Mon 16 
May 
Key stage 1 Y2 SATs test period 
Mon 7 bank Holiday 
W/b Mon 14 Key stage 2 Y6 
SATs tests 
W/b 21 Walk to School Week   
Mon 28 May – Fri 1 June Half 
term 
July 
Tues 24 last day of term 

 
 
 

     

 

 

 
 

 
SIAMS OUTSTANDING 

2014 
 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 
Elijah Taylor, Joshie Fulcher, William Garrould, Class 3, 
Carly Hall, Finley Birch 

The 2018 Wreningham Egg Drop Challenge is  
Tuesday 27 March!  

Reminder of the Rules! No parachutes or balloons! 

 

 

             

Parents meetings – Cl.1, Cl.2 and Cl.3 Wednesday 21 March, 4.30 to 7 PM and 

Thursday 22 March, 3.30 to 6PM. Meetings will take place in the school hall. 

Cl4. Tuesday 20 March, 3.30 to 9.10 PM and Thursday 22 March, 3.30 to 9.10 

PM Tuesday’s meetings will take place in class 4, Thursday in the school hall. 

 

 

 At least ¼ of the egg should be showing at all times 
so the children must not completely cover the egg 
with any material.  

 It should be possible to clearly see a part of the egg 
as it is housed in the design.  

 The design must not include changing the egg in any 
way (no tape or nail polish on the egg!).  

 The container must be able to be opened once 
dropped so that the condition of the egg can be 
checked!  

 The inside materials must be designed to allow a 
raw egg to be easily inserted and removed. 

 The eggs will all be dropped from height onto the 
school playground! 

I am sure it will be another 

CRACKING challenge! 

Good luck! 

 
School Easter Service in Wreningham All Saints Church 
The school is holding a short Easter Service in Wreningham All Saints Church 
on the last day of term – Wednesday 28 March. The service starts at 1.30 PM.  
The children will then return to school.  
We welcome parents to join us and celebrate Easter with the children. 

      
 
 

Message from the School 
ECO Council We re-cycle 

batteries in the red bin and ink 
cartridges in the blue bin on the 
playground 
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